
 

Notice - Withdrawal of Product - Reliance Healthy Family Insurance Policy 

To whomsoever it may concern, 

This is to inform you that as per IRDA (Health Insurance ) Regulations 2013, Reliance 
Healthy Family Insurance Policy is considered as deemed withdrawn with effect from         
01st August 2014.  This product is not available for fresh Business.  Also this product will not 
be available for any renewal which falls due on or after 01st August 2014.   
 
In order to maintain continuity of your health coverage, we offer you two very attractive 
alternative Health Products, details of which are available on our Website 

1) Reliance HealthGain Policy (IRDA/NL-HLT/RGI/P_H/V.1/318/13-14) or  
2) Reliance HealthWise Policy (IRDA/NL-HLT/RGI/P_H/V.1/315/13-14). 

  

In case you are not willing to migrate to Reliance HealthGain Policy / Reliance HealthWise 

Policy you can renew your Reliance Healthy Family Insurance Policy for the last time 

provided the same is due and renewed before 01st August 2014. Please note that no 

coverage shall be available under Reliance Healthy Family Insurance Policy beyond the 

expiry of this renewed policy. In such a situation, next year you may have the option to 

migrate to any of the existing health Insurance products.  

You may even opt for Portability as per Portability guidelines. 
 
Should you have any query, please feel free to visit our nearest Branch or contact our Agent 
or call us on  1800 3009 ( toll free ). 
 
 

 

 


